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Better Buddies Program 
 
 
Camp Australia in partnership with the Alannah and Madeline 
Foundation created our exclusive Better Buddies Program to 
help children feel safe and welcome while attending our services. 
 
As part of this program we have introduced activities such as  
Getting to Know You, Buddy Bear activities and creating a  
welcome bunting. 
  
This program strongly supports My Time our Place Framework 
and fosters children’s wellbeing, learning and development. It will  
also enable educators to help children’s transition to school and 
help children feel secured and supported. 
 
In the last two weeks children at Camp Australia participated in lots 
of amazing activities such as art and craft, construction, modelling,  
board games, science activities, puppet theatre show, drama and  
dress up play. 
 
We always have our group of chefs ready to cook yummy recipes.  
The favourite recipe last week was Chocolate Rice Puffs Slice.  
As we had beautiful weather last week, children were able to enjoy  
games and activities outdoors.  
 
Being in the fourth week of school we are happy to see children take  
responsibilities to complete their homework while at Camp Australia  
and our Educators can always help. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Camp Australia Team 
 
 
 


